
 
  

  

SAVE THE DATES FOR 2023 MEETINGS      
                                       

General Membership Meeting Announcement 
                     Thursday, May 25,2023, starting at 11:00 a.m. 

                  Sean Patrick’s Restaurant, 3480 Millersport Highway, Getzville, New York 14068 
                   Lunch will be served at 12:15 p.m. 

 
AGENDA: 

 1. Pledge, President’s Report 
2. Secretary reading of December 15, 2022, Minutes 
3. Treasurer’s Report 
4. PAC Committee Report 
5. Nominations for Executive Committee Officers.  Election December 14, 2023 
6. PEF Vice President, Randi DiAntonio has been invited to the meeting 

 
Food donations for the food pantry will be collected at each of our meetings 

 
Reservations are required by Monday, May 1, 2023 

$12.00 Member/$12.00 Guest – seating is limited, no walk-ins allowed 
For reservations, please send a check to PEF Chapter 1 Retirees 

c/o Bridget Pawelczak, 1345 East Laray Drive, Alden, New York 14004 
 

Future General Membership Meetings 
Thursday, August 17, 2023, starting at 11:00 a.m. 

Retirees Picnic at Fontana’s Grove, 2299 Clinton Street, Buffalo, New York 14227 
 

Thursday, December 14, 2023, starting at 11:00 a.m. 
The Columns Banquet, 2221 Transit Road, Elma, New York 14059 

 
DEDICATED TO THE NEEEDS OF REGION ONE RETIREES 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
David Krobe, Chapter President (585) 493-2194, PO Box 215, Gainesville, New York 14066-0215 
Rocco Brindisi –1st Vice President 
John Duengfelder Jr. – 2nd Vice President/Sergeant-at arms 
Bridget Pawelczak – Secretary 
Steve Muscarella – Treasurer 
Craig Speers – PAC Committee Chair 
Don Przybyl – Finance Committee Chair 
 

FOR CHANGE OF ADDRESS, PHONE NUMBER, OR EMAIL ADDRESS, PLEASE NOTIFY THE PEF 
RETIREE OFFICE AT 1-800-342-4306 x 288, or email rmango@pef.org 

PEF CHAPTER 1 RETIREES 
Erie, Cattaraugus, Chautauqua, Niagara, and Wyoming Counties 

 
We now have 20,665 PEF Retiree Members Statewide, 80% of which pay 

their membership dues by pension deduction  
Note:  NYS Comptroller Thomas DiNapoli announced at our picnic 

on August 4, 2022, that the Pension Fund is 102% funded! 
 
 

 


